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Youth
Leadership
Conference

The annual Youth Leadership Conference is a FREE 
three-day event for high school students across 
Wisconsin to develop leadership skills while learning 
about the purpose, operation, and scope of cooperative 
businesses.

Who can attend?
High school students who will be 
juniors/seniors in fall 2024. Check out the 
details at: 
www.piercepepin.coop/youth-programs

What does it cost?
PPCS sponsors students and pays all 
expenses associated  with registration. 
Students can bring their own spending 
money.

Questions?
For more information regarding the program 
or registration, contact:

Charity Lubich
Pierce Pepin Cooperative Services
PO Box 420 | Ellsworth, WI 54011
Phone: (715) 273-2451
Email: clubich@piercepepin.coop

Sign up today!


